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n addition to the national leaders, Angleo Chirulli 
and Elisabetta Calì, there were present 
representatives from Milan (2 couples), Bergamo 

(2 couples), Padova, Turin, Rome and also Naples (via 
Skype). 

It was very interesting and rich with content: 

 -they were given reports from the recent seminary 
in Korea with the international BFD 

 -the most recent directions from True Mother, 
and from Sun Jin Nim 

 -they reconfirmed, and recalled the BFD’s duties, 
including; taking care of couples, collaboration 
with the pastor and the department of education.  

 -we reiterated the importance of helping and 
stimulating parents and children through the 
matching and blessing process. The conditions and 
the necessary preparations for this important 
stage of life were newly explained. Also, a new 
handbook on the matching process made in the 
US was presented. 

 -the importance of connection between the 1st 
and 2nd generation 

 -the next Pure Love Ceremony in Italy will be 
organized 

 -a possible celebration of the 50th Anniversary for 
the foundation of the Italian church next year. 

 -the intimate relationship helps us understand 
ourselves, the joy you find knowing yourself by 
giving to another, the importance of reaching true 
absolute sexuality in unity with God. 

 -the importance of arranging meeting between 
brothers-brothers and sisters-sisters 

It was an important occasion to share our 
experiences and find support and backing in our 
important duties. The meeting was interspersed by 
many questions and answers which helped clear 
many points and to re-start our way even more 
united together. 

Elisabetta Calì. 
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